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Mel Shackleton NPQH                                                           St James’ CE Aided Infant School

Head Teacher                                                                                                      Sandrock Road                                                                                                                
                                                                                                                          Tunbridge Wells

                                                                                                                                             Kent

                                                                                                                                       TN2 3PR

Tel: (01892) 522301                                                                                                                                       
Fax: (01892) 549271                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

E-mail: headteacher@st-james-infant.kent.sch.uk                                                                                   

Website: www.st-james-infant.kent.sch

March 2013
Dear interested candidates,

We are looking for an enthusiastic teacher to join our happy and supportive team, who is in sympathy with the Christian ethos of the school. The position is a permanent contract and full time starting in September 2013. 
The process for applying is as follows:

Visits: By appointment – Speak to Angie or Sue in the office 

Applications Close:  March 15th 2013
Date of interview:  March 25th 2013
Position Start date:  September 1st 2013
In order to help us in the administration of applications we request that you enclose a passport size photograph if possible. If you do not wish to do so this will not affect your application.

Short listed candidates will be asked to attend an interview on March 25th. 
Please access our website on www.st-james-infant.kent.sch.uk to find out more about our school.
I look forward to meeting you in the near future.

Yours sincerely,

Mel Shackleton

Headteacher
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